
From: MacLean, Alex 

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 8:22 AM 

To: Mears, David 

CC: Markowitz, Deb; Recchia, Chris; Johnson, Justin 

Subject: Re: Updated Lake Bill Comments 

 

I'm ok with the first 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Feb 20, 2012, at 8:14 PM, "Mears, David" <David.Mears@state.vt.us> wrote: 

 

> Alex, Deb, Chris: As a follow-up to my prior message, attached are two more recent drafts of 

the same set of comments I forwarded earlier. One version says support the water projects 

funding concept but asks for a requirement that DEC study and report on options; the other 

version says oppose until the study and report is presented. I recommend the first option but have 

no heartburn about going with the second and am open to other options as well. David 

> <Final1 ANR Comments on Lake Bill 02-21-2012.docx> 

> <Final2 ANR Comments on Lake Bill 02-21-2012.docx> 


